
Family	Volunteering	Commitment 
 
Hi	Everybody!	Welcome	to	the	St.	Cajetan	2017-2018	school	year.		As	
in	the	past,	each	family	(	1	member	of	that	family)	will	be	responsible	
for	volunteering	for	ONE	activity	or	event	throughout	the	school	year	

to	fulfill	their	family	commitment.	If	you	do	not	sign	up	for	an	activity,	fail	to	show	up	to	your	
activity,	or	opt	out	of	the	family	commitment,	your	family	will	be	charged	$200.		All	families	
kindergarten	through	eighth	are	required	to	volunteer.		Preschool	families	do	not	need	to	sign	
up	for	an	event,	but	are	more	than	welcome	to	contact	the	event	coordinator	to	help	out.		 

On	the	backside	of	this	paper	is	a	list	of	all	of	the	event	options	that	can	fulfill	your	family	
commitment.		After	you	decide	which	event	you	would	like	to	volunteer	for,	you	will	need	to	go	
to	the	web	site	listed	to	the	right	of	that	event	and	sign	up.		IF	YOU	DO	NOT	SIGN	UP	ONLINE,	
YOUR	NAME	WILL	NOT	BE	ON	OUR	LIST	AND	YOU	WILL	NOT	GET	CREDIT.		Most	of	the	dates	
listed	on	the	volunteer	page	are	approximate,	as	specific	dates	aren’t	always	secured	this	far	
in	advance.	Please	take	note	that	this	year	families	will	be	required	to	work	the	entire	event	to	
get	credit,	rather	than	just	part	of	the	event.	The	coordinator	of	the	event	will	contact	you	prior	
to	the	event	to	tell	you	your	specific	assignment. 

Some	other	changes	this	year	include	events	that	now	fulfill	the	family	commitment	which	
haven’t	in	the	past.		These	activities	include	Room	Parent,	Santa	Workshop	Workers,	Book	Fair	
Workers,	Party	around	the	Parish,	Irish	Fest,	Ring	Around	the	Warrior,	Parish	Picnic,	and	Little	
Warriors	/	Bumpers	Coordinators.		We	have	also	added	Dine	Out	Night	Worker	as	an	event.		If	
you	sign	up	for	Dine	Out	Night,	the	job	entails	sitting	at	the	restaurant	and	handing	out	the	
uniform	passes	to	families	who	attend. 

In	advance,	thank	you	so	much	for	helping	out.		As	the	saying	goes,	“Many	hands	make	lighter	
work!”	 

REMEMBER	THE	FOLLOWING: 

• Only	sign	up	for	one	event	 	  
• Sign	up	is	on	a	first	come	first	serve	basis 
• The	fee	for	not	signing	up,	not	showing	up,	or	opting	out	is	$200 
• You	must	sign	up	online	for	the	event	you	wish	to	work	using	the	website	on	the	back	

of	this	page 
• Dates	on	the	web	site	are	approximate	and	not	definite 
• If	you	signed	up	to	work	an	event	you	will	receive	an	email	with	specific	information 
• BE	KIND	–	we	are	all	volunteering	for	our	children’s	school.		We	understand	everyone	

is	busy	and	has	important	things	to	do.		Your	kindness	is	really	appreciated	by	the	
people	who	are	coordinating	the	events	and	spending	a	lot	more	time	than	the	
mandated	hours. 

• If	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	either	Brandy	Winstead,	at	
bwinstead@bhsd228.com	or	Julie	McDevitt	at	mcd5298@ameritech.net.		Thank	You	 


